
  

 

 

 

Reminiscence books have been introduced to each room. These will be for 

residents to look through. Photos and memories will be added to the books 

by staff however if families/friends would also like to add to these please 

feel free too.  

You will find that small pictures will be beside the door of each resident’s 

room. These pictures are resemblances of each person for them to identify 

their own door.  

Whiteboards will be found around the home to help with communication. 

Please feel free to use these at any point if you feel these are needed whilst 

visiting.  

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
Contact Me 

Email: kerrycarter27@outlook.com 
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We would also like to take this 

opportuntity to apologies for the 

ongoing decorating within the home. 

We hope youy understand that this is 

to improve the residents living areas. 

KEEPING YOU IN THE KNOW! 
NOVEMBER EDITION 

2019 
 

Brought to you by Kerry Carter  
 



Raffles 

We have on going raffles taking place each 

month! 

In October we Raffled a big sweet Monster, this was won yet again by 

one of residents at Camelot Thelma Smith. Thelma must have the 

Halloween charm as she also won this prize last year! Well Done 

Thelma! 

Raising Funds 

We also raise funds throughout the home 

doing activities! 

In October we also held a cake and Coffee morning, inviting families 

and friends of residents into the home to chat to staff. This was a 

great opportunity for the resident’s families and friends to advise 

staff of anything they wish to discuss regarding Camelot Care Home. 

It was also another chance to help us raise money for the resident’s 

activity Fund.  

 

 

 

 

 Geoff Cook Celebrates his birthday on 

24th November 

Robert Sugden celebrates his 

birthday on the 3rd November 

 Lucy Williams celebrates her 

birthday on the 8th November 
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On the 28th October Beryl Reynolds celebrated her 100th Birthday in style. 

We had a big Birthday Party to celebrate. Beryl received 100’s of Cards of 

kindness from all over the country, and she also received a personal card 

from the Queen! Take a look at some of the photos taken on Beryl’s 

special day. 

  

 

 

 

  

 

At Camelot we had a Haloween Party, we decorated the home and had 

party games, face painting and dressed up in halloween costumes 



Church service will be 

visiting 

Bonfire Night!  

 Nikki our 

hairdresser will be at Camelot. Please ensure you 

book beforehand  if you would like your hair done.

Tess and Becki 

will be at Camelot to paint and decorate residents 

nails. 

Move to movement with Hatti 

 

Please also keep your eye on our notice board for 

further upcoming events.

On the 5th Novemeber we will be celebrating Bonfire Night!  

We will be having fireworks and sparklers (obviously 

supervised by staff) 

Pinyarter Game 

Cake Baking 

Hot Chocolate with Marshmellows 

Followed by a cosy night in our pyjamas watching films . 

 


